July 8, 1958

Dear Profesor Ferrater Mora,

I have been mercilessly [...il-legible] down with that [...il-legible] century Project, which has to be wound up in this season, and I am afraid that I have been a poor correspondent. Please excuse it.

I did want to send you greetings, kind wishes for a good summer in Paris. I'll be very interested in your reactions to present developments in France.

I agree with you that the simpler plan would be to offer the literary course first, and I will so announce it.

I am sorry to trouble you with economical matters. But the Treasurer's Office needs to have these enclosed forms filled out. I have not been able to learn whether you are a citizen of the U.S.; if the questionnaire does not apply to you, please throw it away, and excuse my sending it.

We were all broken up by the news of Margaret [Hilman?]'s death. I shall miss very much.

We are looking forward to seeing you after the vacation.

Best wishes

Sincerely yours

[Signatura]

If I am not mistaken, you have [...il-legible] the decision that no special text would be required to be bought by the students. If I am wrong, please do let me know, as the bookstore would have to send out orders as early as possible.